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Headteachers message: 

It has been an exciting Term for us all here at Warmley Park. 

Classes have been out and about locally, with library visits, adventure playgrounds, 

community project work with churches, allotments and care homes being just a few 

things that have enriched the curriculum. 

 

We have been proud to share that we have a celebrity in our midst – Owen has been 

featured by Bristol Bears as being an inspiration to not only those of us lucky enough to 

work with him every day, but also by many others. 

 

As I am passionate about caring as much for the children we will never meet as those 

we know well, this has inspired me, and I hope that you will have a read of his story and 

be likewise inspired. 

https://www.bristolbearsrugby.com/news/how-project-rugby-helped-transform-owens-

life/ 

 
 

Sadly we will be saying goodbye to some staff as they move on to exciting new 

adventures. 

Sarah Crew, Hayley King, Martin Okon and Adam Rider have given the school and the 

children they work with, their dedication, skills and love, and we will miss them all and 

wish them the absolute best. 

 

I do hope that you may be able to join Marian and myself in the Family & Friends 

Christmas Café, I still have a lot of you yet to meet, so do pop along, or introduce 

yourself in another way. 

 

I wish you and your families a very happy festive season and as we welcome in 2025, I 

look forward to a new year of continued support for each other. 

 

 

Bethan Jones 

 

 
(By Izzy – Y12) 

 

Headteacher 

Warmley Park School and College 
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Friday 14th February 2025 – Last day 

of term 3. 

Friday 14th February 2025 – College 

Alumni Valentine’s Disco. 

Monday 24th February – First day of 

Term 4. 

Thursday 6th March – World Book 

Day. 

Wednesday 12th March – INSET DAY 

(Teacher Training)  

 

            Children in Need 

Cake Sale. 

KS4 & Claire held a cake 

sale in aid of Children in 

Need and raised £68.04! 

Amazing work all!  

ARBOR 
Arbor links have been sent to all 

parents/carers that have given us 

their email addresses. 

You should now be able to use 

Arbor to make payments for school 

lunches. 

If you have any issues with this, 

please speak to us in the office. 

Please check your junk folders if 

you are not receiving any emails 

from us, but have been set up. 

 

          Reminder 
Our children will continue to 

access the outdoor 

environments, developing 

communication and social 

skills as well as having their 

physical and mental health 

being well looked after. 

Please remember to send your 

children with named wellies 

and coats, hats and gloves 

etc.. 

 



  
 

 

 
 

School Uniform Supplier. 

Please follow the links 

below for purchasing 

School Uniform, with Free 

Delivery over £50. 

Primary Students: 

Warmley Park School 

(Warmley Park School - 

Primary) – My Clothing 

Secondary Students: 

Warmley Park School 

(Warmley Park School - 

Secondary) – My Clothing 

 

www.myclothing.com 

0800 059 0594 

 

WOW! Students 

enjoyed the 

Staff’s Warmley 

Park Masked 

Singer 

performance in 

the final week of 

last term! 

 

https://myclothing.com/collections/warmley-park-school-warmley-park-school-primary-10569
https://myclothing.com/collections/warmley-park-school-warmley-park-school-primary-10569
https://myclothing.com/collections/warmley-park-school-warmley-park-school-primary-10569
https://myclothing.com/collections/warmley-park-school-warmley-park-school-secondary-10855
https://myclothing.com/collections/warmley-park-school-warmley-park-school-secondary-10855
https://myclothing.com/collections/warmley-park-school-warmley-park-school-secondary-10855


 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Warmley House College Visits. 

 

 

 

Some of our college students have 

been visiting Warmley House Care 

Home, spending time with the 

residents doing lots of different 

activities! 

 

 

Big Welcome to our new Family 

Support Worker ‘Aimee’, Please say 

Hello and have a chat when you see 

her around the school site! 

 

 



 

  

  

 

Have a Wonderful festive season, see you all on Monday 6th 

January 2025 for the start of Term 3! 

 

 


